
VBS Field Trip 
Your child will have the opportunity to take a field trip to Rabbit Head 
Farm in Hardy, VA during the week of VBS! Our time on the farm will 
give us a real-life connection with the parables we are exploring all 
week long. We will visit with a menagerie of farm animals and 
investigate greenhouse plantings as we take in the beauty, peace, and 
JOY of this idyllic setting. 

Children should wear old clothes and closed toe shoes on their 
designated day! We will leave the church premises after opening 
programs and return to the church before the closing program. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday will be field trips days with  
2 age groups attending each day.   
 

We will travel in private vehicles and ask you to help install any safety 
seat your child uses at drop off that morning. This will assure that all 
children are safe and comfortable. If you would like to join us on your 
child’s designated day, we welcome you! 

A permission slip will be forthcoming, and we will inform you of the 
date of your child’s trip at pick-up on Monday after we learn the size 
of our age groups. 

 

We look forward to a wonderful 
week together as we  

Follow the Waymaker at  
Parable Pathway VBS!  

  

Invite a friend! 


